
SMS Sunday Message: April 11

Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of April 12 - 16.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages
tab.

● All hybrid students will be returning for their assigned cohort days on

Tuesday, April 13.  We hope everyone had a safe and restful Spring Break!

● We haveNO sporting events this week.  Track and field practice will run

from Tuesday - Thursday after school, 2:45 - 5 pm. An activity bus will be

available for transporting students home. We are still working on getting

Boys and Girls soccer coaches. Any students interested in playing soccer

please contact Coach Trumaine Kelso via email at kelsotr@lcsedu.net or via

phone at 434-515-5350.  If you are interested in playing tennis, boys or

girls, please contact Ms. JoAnne Howard via email at howardje@lcsedu.net

or via phone at 434-515-5350.  Finally, this is just a reminder that all

students must have a valid and up-to-date physical to participate in Spring

sports this year.

● Spring Standards of Learning (SOL) assessments are fast approaching!  To

prepare for spring SOL testing in April and May for remote students,

please use this Link to an Interest Form for REMOTE students only.  This

link can also be found on our website under Quick Links.  If you have any

questions or concerns, please reach out to Mrs. Higgins, our Testing Clerk,

at (434) 515 - 5350.

● Finally, Sandusky Middle School is in the process of recruiting parents to

our Parent/Teacher/Student Association, also known as the PTSA.  Please



reach out to Mr. Mason if you are interested in being a part of this positive

support for our SMS family.  The mission of our PTSA is to support our

SMS family in its quest to help students be successful in middle school and

prepare for high school.  Again, please reach out to Mr. Mason at 515-5350

or via email at masonma@lcsedu.net.  Thank you.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is
pleased to serve our community!


